
Appeal for Tax-Free Zone Business 

Registration Denial 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Department/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally appeal the denial of my application for business registration in the 

designated tax-free zone, as communicated in your letter dated [Date of Denial Letter]. I 

appreciate the time and effort your team has dedicated to reviewing my application and would 

like to address the concerns raised. 

[Discuss the specific reasons for denial and provide additional information or clarification that 

may strengthen your case. Include any documents, evidence, or references that support your 

appeal.] 

I strongly believe that my business aligns with the goals of the tax-free zone initiative and will 

contribute positively to the local economy. I kindly request a reconsideration of my application 

based on the additional information provided. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your favorable response. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position, if applicable] 

[Your Business Name, if applicable] 


